
TRAVEL TO INDIA IN THE SUMMER OF 2012 

 

The Religious Studies Program at the University of Wyoming is offering a two-week 

summer study abroad course in 2012 on Religion and Globalization in India. 

Travel abroad to India this summer. This two-week course familiarizes students with India’s religions and 

their religious practices and institutions. It also explores the impact globalization has had on the general state 

and role of religion in South Asia. Students will travel to different religious and cultural sites within local 

villages as well as global cities in the regions of North India, including Agra, Rajasthan, and Delhi. Open to 

UW students at any level, UW faculty and staff, and the general public. 

Course travel dates: June 4-June 18 (dates may change slightly) 

 

Course title: Religion and Globalization in India (RELI 3350) 

 

Pre-Requisites: RELI 1000 or 2050, or Permission of Instructor 

 

Total Cost: $3,700 (inclusive of airfare, accommodation, meals, National Park and other fees, and 

local transportation). 

   

To enroll in the course, contact: 

 

Antoinette DeNapoli, Ph.D. 

Religious Studies Program 

Ross Hall, room 138 
Email: adenapol@uwyo.edu 

 

Funding Opportunities are available. Please 
speak with the Instructor for more information.  

 

Information Sessions: 
October, 4th, 3-4 p.m., Ross Hall 134 
October 25th, 3-4 p.m., Ross 134 

mailto:adenapol@uwyo.edu

